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Heidi Wood, RPh

Pharmacist License No. 20785
1655 Timber Wolf Dr

North Liberty, IA 52317
heidimwood@gmail.com

Re: Petition for Credit for Health-Related Learning

On March 5, 2024, the Board granted your petition for credit for health-related learning pursuant
to rule 657 IAC 2.12(6). The Board granted 24 hours of credit towards your continuing education
requirements for 2024 pharmacist licensure renewal except for the patient/medication safety
and law requirements (two hours each).

The Board determined that application of the rule would impose an undue hardship by
continuing to require completion of continuing education when education in relation to your
current practice setting has been completed. The Board determined that granting the waiver
would not prejudice the legal rights of another person.

The Board determined that the provisions of the rule being waived are not specifically mandated
by statute or another provision of law. The Board determined that substantially equal protection
of the health, safety, and welfare of the public can be assured with completion of continuing
education activities which directly relate to your individual and unique practice of pharmacy.

Respectfully,

Sue Mears, RPh | Compliance Officer
Licensing Division
515-408-7824 | sue.mears@iowa.gov
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